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STAKEHOLDERS’ SUMMIT AND DEPED BOHOL “PASALIPAY” (PASALAMAT-
PAHALIPAY)- THE PARTNERSHIP APPRECIATION PROGRAM

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors/Acting PSDSs
All Others Concerned

1. This Office, through the School Governance and Operations Division (SGOD)-
Social Mobilization and Networking Section, will conduct a Stakeholders’ Summit
and DepEd Bohol “Pasalipay” (Pasalamat-Pahalipay) - The Partnership
Appreciation Program on December 19, 2023, at 9:00 in the morning, instead of
December 14, 2023, as previously planned. Venue will be at the MetroCentre Hotel,
CPG Ave., Tagbilaran City.

2. The activity aims to strengthen partnerships with the various stakeholders
and education partners; and to recognize their significant contributions in promoting
quality and access to basic education in the division.

3. Participants to the above-mentioned activity are the Public Schools District
Supervisors/Acting PSDSs, SDO’s identified partners and stakeholders, Education
Program Supervisors, Division Legal Officer, Program Management Team and
working committee members.

4. Expenses incurred shall be charged to the Program Support Funds for
Building Partnership and Linkages Program (PSF-BPLP) and Division Funds subject
to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

5. This Memorandum serves as Travel Order.

6. Widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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